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Draft Regional Plan 2020/2021 

 
The Roper Gulf Regional Council 2020/2021 Draft Regional Plan is now publicly 
available for inspection and comment. Copies of the Draft Regional Plan can be viewed 
or printed (subject to a printing fee) at any Roper Gulf Regional Service Delivery Centre 
in Barunga, Beswick, Bulman, Borroloola, Jilkminggan, Manyallaluk, Mataranka, 
Ngukurr and Numbulwar or at the Katherine Support Centre. Copies of the draft can 
also be found on the Roper Gulf Regional Council website at www.ropergulf.nt.gov.au. 
 
Public consultation closes on 22 June 2020.  
 
Please submit all questions and comments to the Office of the CEO at PO BOX 1321, 
Katherine NT 0851, via email at governance@ropergulf.nt.gov.au or phone: 08 8972 
9000 (option 4). 
 
 
Phillip LUCK 
Chief Executive Officer 
Roper Gulf Regional Council 
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